
 

Achieving Excellence 

 

Headteacher Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

It is with great delight that I am able write to you about this year’s Senior Citizen’s Christmas Party at the 
County High School, Leftwich to be held on the 19th December.  
 

The evening has been a significant event for a number of years and is always a much-anticipated event for 
all concerned.   
 

It is an event organised by our Year 11 students and comprises an evening of exciting entertainment, 
fabulous food, and convivial company for the Senior Citizens of the local community. However, we need your 
help and support too.  
 

During the evening, we present each guest with a Christmas gift and a hamper of foods to enjoy over the 
festive period, with our good wishes.    
 

We are therefore asking for donations of small gifts and food, items such as:  
• Tinned/sealed food items/condiments/coffee  
• Boxes of chocolates  
• Boxes of biscuits  
• Small gifts (soaps, handwash, shower and bath sets etc)  

  
If you are able to provide any of the above, please send them in with your child by Friday 8th December. 
Students from our Junior Leadership Team will regularly collect the items during tutor time over the next 
few weeks.  
  
Many thanks for contributing to the success of the evening.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

  
Mr Jeffrey  
Learning Leader, Year 11  
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